
From: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD
To: Griswold, Jim, EMNRD; Pruett, Maria, EMNRD
Cc: Hernandez, Christina, EMNRD; Yu, Olivia, EMNRD
Subject: RE: Release notification
Date: Monday, October 29, 2018 8:48:08 AM

We got the same notification. It is about 5 miles east of the Eddy/Lea county line and about
6.5 miles due south of hwy 176.

32.42696n 103.641190e

I had forwarded the info to D1

Mike Bratcher

NMOCD District 2

811 South First Street

Artesia, NM 88210

575-748-1283 Ext 108

_____________________________________________
From: Griswold, Jim, EMNRD
Sent: Monday, October 29, 2018 8:31 AM
To: Pruett, Maria, EMNRD <Maria.Pruett@state.nm.us>; Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD
<mike.bratcher@state.nm.us>
Subject: Release notification

I picked up voicemail this morning from Alena Miro w/ Enterprise (713-865-6825).  She was
providing verbal notification of a major release associated with a pipeline rupture caused by a

3rd party line strike.  She did not give a location.  Both gas and liquids released.  The release
occurred at approximately 4:30 PM.  She left the message at 7:11 PM.  The release had not
been contained and the line leak had not been shut off due to explosivity issues in the area. 
Her estimate of the liquid volume was >300 bbls and it had reached a draw causing a sheen on
the water.  They have an emergency response crew heading in.

Jim Griswold

Environmental Bureau Chief

Oil Conservation Division

1220 South St. Francis Drive
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Santa Fe, New Mexico  87505

505.476.3465

email: jim.griswold@state.nm.us
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